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An Idaho 8
th

 grade student received this identification card from the Idaho Department of Labor a 

few months ago.  As the child of a conservative family who is currently concerned about Common 

Core and the data sharing provisions that come with it, this student assures the parents that 

nothing was ever signed to request such a card.  Neither did the parents give their consent to 

enroll their child in any program through the Idaho DOL.  Needless to say that this 8
th

 grader has 

never held a job, so they are left to suspect that the student’s data must have made its way into 

the possession of the Idaho DOL through the student’s existing school data via Idaho’s State 

Longitudinal Data System.  They are deeply concerned about this. 

 

<<< Front view clearly shows the program name. 
 We learn on the next page that this program is 

called the “Idaho Career Information System” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Back view has student information  
  covered but shows that no parent  
  information was included  >>> 



 

 



 

The Idahocis.org web site is hosted by 

Network Solutions, LLC located in Herndon, 

Virginia.  So some student data may 

already reside out of state.  Not surprising, 

just worth noting. 

 


